
 
 
 
 

August 30, 2023 

Rubens Carvalho 
Head of Deforestation Research Earthsight 
The Green House - Unit 3.6 
244-254 Cambridge Heath Rd 
London, E2 9DA 

Brazilian Cotton 

Dear Mr. Carvalho, 

We write with reference to you letter dated August 21, 2023, pertaining to the 
above-mentioned matter. 

 

We appreciate the detailed contents and information provided of practices with regards to 
cotton production in Brazil. Please note, Interloop Limited has not directly imported ginned 
cotton from the two cotton producers mentioned in your letter, namely, Horita Group and SLC 
Agri'cola and hence any allegations of the same are hereby denied. 

With regards to import of cotton from Brazil, our organization sources the same from [ICA 
International Cotton Association and BCI-Better Cotton Initiative) authorized and certified 
merchants and shippers. We would assume that these locally authorised and certified supplier 
merchants and shippers have been verified based on thorough checks and balances 
confirming their compliances to the local laws and regulations. 

We understand and acknowledge the unfortunate incidents mentioned in your letter and 
ensure through background re-checks subject to the available data and access to our 
organization in this regard going forward. 
In view of the above, we expressly prohibit any direct or indirect use, reference to, or other 
employment of our name in this matter. 

 
Regards 
 

 
Senior General Manager 
Procurement & Supplies 
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